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Thank you Mr Chairman 

The International Federation of University Women recognizes the importance of the General 
Assembly resolution AJ65/234 in charting the way forward for the Follow-up to the International 
Conference on Population and Development beyond 2014. 

IFUW is mindful of the need for Governments to recommit themselves at the highest political level 
to achieving the goals and objectives of the ICPD Programme of Action and welcomes the 
extension of the period for its implementation, together with that of the Key Actions, beyond 2014. 

IFUW also welcomes the proposed Special Session at the sixty-ninth session of the General 
Assembly to assess the status of 



reliable, timely, culturally relevant and internationally comparable" as pre-requisites 


